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(Eau Claire, Wis.) — In the coming weeks, the Eau Claire County Board of Supervisors will be reviewing and
discussing the Administrator’s recommended 2025 budget, with the opportunity to propose amendments. You
can view the recommended budget here: https://www.eauclairecounty.gov/our-government/government-
resources/2025-county-budget-information

Community feedback is a crucial part of this process. We encourage everyone to attend the upcoming public
hearings for the 2025 budget, which will be held on the following dates:

- Tuesday, October 15, 2024, at 7 p.m.
- Wednesday, November 6, 2024, at 7 p.m.

Both hearings will take place in the County Board Room (721 Oxford Ave, Room 1277, Eau Claire, WI).
Additionally, you can provide written feedback to the County Board using this form:

https://www.eauclairecounty.gov/Home/Components/FormBuilder/FormBuilder/1ee88f3780fe46d6b04bb12
8069b130e/12242

The budget process maps a strategic workplan while assigning dollar values for services provided. It is an
opportunity to take stock of the community, and the role Eau Claire County government assumes in defining
the community. The budget is a planning tool for financial and operational resources; and reflects the County’s
determination to allocate resources responsibly. It was prepared with the goal of preserving services to the
residents, visitors, and businesses of the County; balancing priorities and compromise between competing
needs for limited funding; and being responsive to our citizens.

Hit#

Incorporated in 1856, Eau Claire County’s mission is “To provide quality, innovative and cost-
effective services that safequard and enhance the well-being of residents and resources.” Covering
655 square miles in northwest Wisconsin, Eau Claire County government services touch those who
live in the county, visitors and others in the Chippewa River Valley. For more information, visit our
website at www.eauclairecounty.gov or go to our Facebook page at
www.facebook.com/EauClaireCounty.
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